
SENIOR CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

Meeting Minutes 
 

 

January 19, 2016 SeaTac Community Center 

9:00 a.m. Conference Room 

 

CALL TO ORDER: The Senior Citizen Advisory Committee meeting was called to order at 9:00 

a.m. 

 

ROLL CALL: Present:  Alice Belenski, Fred Geraldsen, Dennis Anderson, Donna Ellenberger, Judy 

Beste, Vicki Lockwood, Dennis Anderson and Dr. William Oliver.   

 

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF: Linda Croasdill, Recreation Program Specialist 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Minutes dated December 15, 2015 were approved as written.   

  

SEATAC CAFÉ UPDATE:   

The 2015 purchases for the Café were reviewed. These included the cart, colander, cutting boards, 

utensils, carafes and silverware. 

 

BAZAAR FINAL TALLY: 

The final tally of the 2015 bazaar was presented.  Each cost center was reviewed.  There was a 

question why the funds can’t be separated from the general city funds.  It was explained that the 

Committee is not a non-profit. There was also a question about the past fundraising areas that were not 

at this year’s bazaar. 

 

PURCHASES 2015:  

The Committee approved the purchase of 8 large print Mah Jongg cards at $9 each. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   
There was a question about the timeline about repainting the parking lot lines. The new Facilities 

Manager will be addressing this when the weather improves. 

 

Signage for service animals/pets will be posted when approved and arrives.  

 

Fire Department Cares: Linda has had conversations with the Fire Department regarding the program 

and the possible return of blood pressure checks. 

 

The issue of the State’s eviction law was discussed again. There was a consensus amongst the 

Committee that it was a personal issue and Dr. Oliver should take it to City Council. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  None  

 

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a.m. 


